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· MEETING- The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 9. The meeting will be held at the UAW Local 647 union hall, located at 10020 Reading Road, Evendale, Ohio. The 2nd shift will meet at 1:00 PM, 1st and 3rd shifts meet at 3:30 PM.
· MONTHLY LODGE MEETING- There will be no monthly lodge meeting for July or August. See you in September.
· TRADE HIRINGS- 6 new Mechanical Maint. and 1 Machine Repair employee will start work on Monday, July 14. Also, the Company is interviewing for a General Maint. opening on Thursday.
· IAM 912 BASS TOURNAMENT- Mark your calendars for Saturday, September 27. We will be distributing flyers and application forms shortly. The tournament will benefit the Fisher House. Any questions, contact Chuck Myers at 937-302-8562 or myerschuck63@yahoo.com.
· GUN RAFFLE- If anyone has gun raffle tickets that they can’t sell in their area, please turn them in.We can sell them in other areas of the plant.
· LUNG CANCER SCREENING- If you are an Emplyee at Evendale, you are eligible for a free cancer screening. Call 1-800-866-9663 or visit www.btmed.org for more information. There has been some confusion clarifying who is eligible. Matt Louiso is working to clear that up.
· RETIREES LIST- The International has sent the Local a list of Retirees they are trying to locate. The list will be sent to Stewards and all Members on the mailing list. If you can help us locate these individuals, please contact Ron Williams at 859-802-5721 or email to LL912st@zoomtown.com.
· SPLIT THE POT- Our Split The Pot winner was Chris Tomes. Chris donated the money to the Troops. Thanks, Chris.

“ The quality of employees will be directly proportional to the quality of life you maintain for them.” Charles E. Bryan

Respectfully Submitted,
Dan Havlin, Communicator
IAM Local Lodge 912

To be added to the IAM mailing list, log on to: www.iamll912.org

